## JOHN F. KENNEDY MEMORIAL HIGH SCHOOL PARENT FACULTY FORUM

200 Washington Avenue, Iselin, NJ 08830



School Year 2023-2024

Dear Parents/Guardians:

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome all of you back to a new school year at John F. Kennedy Memorial High School and hope all of you had a safe and healthy summer. Our teachers and staff are ready for another amazing school year and it's back to business for all of us at JFKMHS.

We are reaching out to all parents; whether your child is a freshman or senior. This is the last stage of the students' education, and we need your help to make their years at JFKMHS memorable for them. We urge you to please join the PFF (Parent Faculty Forum)! Membership dues are \$10.00 (ten dollars) per family for the year. Payments can be made in cash, check made out to JFK Parent Faculty Forum, or Venmo @JFKMHS-ParentFacultyForum. Please return the form below with your membership dues by October 31, 2023. Seniors must meet this deadline in order to be eligible for Senior Scholarship consideration.

We invite you to attend the meetings, and most importantly, to be involved. Your child may tell you, it's not necessary for you to be at all the functions, but it is. **We rely on parental support**. The schedule of meetings for the year is as follows:

Thursday, September 14, 2023	Open House	6:30 p.m. Auditorium
Thursday, September 21, 2023	Parent Faculty Forum Meeting	6:30 p.m. Rm122
Tuesday, October 17, 2023 (Tentative)	Parent Faculty Forum Meeting	6:30 p.m. Rm122
Tuesday, November 14, 2023 (Tentative)	Parent Faculty Forum Meeting	6:30 p.m. Rm122
Tuesday, December 12, 2023 (Tentative)	Parent Faculty Forum Meeting	6:30 p.m. Rm122
***More dates to be announced ***		

We hope to see all of you throughout the school year, and hope to work with you on the projects ahead of us. Please follow us on Facebook and Instagram for updated information. If you need to contact us, you can reach us by emailing <a href="mailto:jFKMHSPFF@gmail.com">JFKMHSPFF@gmail.com</a>. Follow us on Facebook and Instagram.

Sincerely, The Parent Faculty Forum - Aldina Branco, President		
STUDENT'S NAME		
PARENT'S NAME		
ADDRESS		
PHONE NO	EMAIL	
GRADE	HOMEROOM NO.	

PLEASE INCLUDE PAYMENT WITH THIS FORM BY OCTOBER 31, 2023 Please mail to the school with payment or drop off at the Main Office